
 

09.03.2018 

Welcome to this delayed bumper edition newsletter (late due to the recent 

adverse weather).  It is hard to believe now how horrendous the blizzards 

were and we are grateful that everyone got home safely after school closure. 

These closures are due to exceptional circumstances and does not affect your 

child’s attendance. 

Mullion CP 

Attendance so far this 
year (target 96.5%) 

 
 

Pebbles             93.14%     
Shells                93.44% 
Footprints         94.90% 
Waves               94.48% 
Surfers              93.14% 
 
 
 

 
Easter Egg Hunt 

Wednesday 28th March 

& 

Thursday 29th March 

At Porthleven School 

If you buy a ticket from our 
school reception then a % of 
that money comes in to our 

school funds. 

Egg Hunt 

Meet the Easter Bunny and Big 
Bird 

Easter Craft Table 

Bouncy Castle 

 

 

A Pancake made by chefs from 
Rick Stein’s Restaurant 

Sport Relief 
22.03.2018 

We have a non 
uniform day planned/Dance-
a-Thon. 

A letter will be going out next 
week confirming all of the 

details. 

Netball Success 
 
On Wednesday 7th March, a team from Year 5/6 and Year 3/4 competed in a netball 
tournament at Mullion Comprehensive School. All of the players did a brilliant job and they 
made so much progress over the afternoon. The Year 5/6 team played games against 
Landewednack, Garras, Sithney and St Keverne. With some wins, a draw and a loss, they ended 
up 2nd overall! Well done. The Year 3/4 team spent the afternoon playing against the 
Landewednack team and won 6-4, leaving as champions. An amazing effort by all.  
 

Thank you to all the parents who came to support over the afternoon.  
 
Upcoming Events 
KS2 football - Wednesday 14th March - Mullion Comprehensive (12:30-3:00pm) Teams as 
selected previously.  

SCHOOL OFFICE 

Please ensure where possible, that you 

contact the school office if your child is 

a b s e n t .   Y o u  c a n  e m a i l : 

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk  or if 

a sibling is in school then send a note in 

with them, or of course please phone 

01326 240585. 

If you, or any of your child’s contacts has 

changed their phone details, please let 

the school office know, and we can 

amend our records ~ thank you! 

BOOK FAIR 
 

This will now be taking place in school 
from Thursday 19th April.  Scholastic 

will be accepting the World Book 
Vouchers which each child will be 

issued with. 
We will send you full details at a later 

date. 

Self help   Self responsibility   Equality   Equity   Democracy   Solidarity   Openness   Honesty   Social responsibility   Caring for others 

Fundraising 

Please note: Although 

we endeavour to 

participate in as 

many fundraising 

events as possible, we  

do not expect 

financial donations ~  

pupil participation is 

the important thing! 











Thank you! 

 

A huge thank you to Ray Dyer 
of Peters Furniture and Books. 

He has sent the school a £100 
of books for our library re-
launch and this photo shows 
the children opening the  

package. 

 

Thank you again. 



Mullion CP certainly has talent!   
 
Thank you for your super support with Thursday's Talent Show which saw our 
KS2 children take to the stage with their amazing talents. We had, singing, 
dancing, comedy and instrumentals, all performed with confi-
dence and skill. It was fantastic to see the children support each 
other and celebrate achievements as they left the stage. A very 
big thank you goes to Mrs Sandford for once again organising 
this very enjoyable event which always provides the children and 
their parents with such great memories.  Your kind support 
raised £216.36 to be shared between ST Petroc’s Society and War 
Child (Children affected by War). 

1st  Summer Patrick 

2nd Christopher Dunkley 

3rd Joshua Whaley 



 

.  

 
 
 
 

Sports news 

Karate Success! 

Well done to Molly in Surfers class who suc-
cessfully achieved her blue belt in karate. She 
has worked hard for this and is getting closer to 
the infamous black belt. We are all completely 
impressed. Keep up the good work Molly. 

County Champions in Hockey 

Along with his team, Oliver in Surfers became 
the county champions recently in the game of 
hockey. Oliver is the team’s goalkeeper and did 
a fantastic job defending his goal. Well done  

Oliver and the rest of your team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all the children who took part in this week's Peninsula 
Cross Country finals at Pool Academy. They all ran brilliantly and 
represented our cluster and our school in a brilliant manner. Well 
done to all who took part and a big thank you to the parents who 
took the children and supported during the races.  

Diary dates 
 

March 
9th Swimming Shells 8 of 10 

11th Happy Mothers Day 
13th Swimming Surfers 9 of 10 
14th Cluster X Country YR-2 
16th Swimming Shells 9 of 10 

17th  Coose Trannack X Country 
20th Swimming Surfers 10 of 10 

21st Cluster Basketball Y5/6 
22nd Pebbles visit Maritime 

Museum 
Sport Relief Day 

23rd Swimming Shells 10 of 10 
26th Y6 Parents Meeting time tbc 
27th Cluster X Country YR-6 with 
infant fun run 4pm Helston C.C 
29th Last day of Spring Term 

April 
16th First day of Summer Term 
18th Swimming Waves 1 of 10 

Cluster dodgeball KS2 at Mullion 
School 

 

R Time awards 

 
Showing good 

manners at all  

times:  

 

Holly Reed, 

Chase Patrick and 

Erin Gilbert 

 

Caring and 

respecting everyone 

and everything:  

 

Navia Bishop, Ioan 

Thomas, Christopher 

Dunkley, Toby 

Rosevear and Evie-

Rose Robinson 
 

Following 

instructions with 

thought and care:  

 

Kingsley Reavill and 

Joseph Rule 

 

Contact us  
 

 

 

By phone:  

01326 240585 
 

 

 

Via email: 

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

Have a look at our website: 

mullion.eschools.co.uk 

 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

SPORTS DAY HAS 

BEEN  

SET FOR: 

THURSDAY 14TH 

JUNE 

WITH RAIN OFF 

DATE: 

TUESDAY 19TH 

JUNE 

PLEASE MARK 

YOUR CALENDARS 


